
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo and members of the House Health 
Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248.

My name is Cathy Billingsley and I am a mother and grandmother.  I support House Bill 248 
because I firmly believe a person has the right to decide on any medical treatment, vaccine or 
otherwise, privately and without repercussion.  Individuals must decide for themselves what 
they put in their body and not face segregation or discrimination for non-compliance.  It 
saddens me that this bill is necessary to ensure God given freedoms in Ohio.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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